
Town of Manchester Water Department 

www.manchesterct.gov 

   860-647-3201  

NOTICE OF 

WATER SHUT OFF 
This is to notify you that water will be shut off due to:   

✓ System repairs 

o System extensions 

o System improvements 

 

 

On 

 

9 – 233 Indian Hill Trail, 11-12 Pane Drive 

Glastonbury 

 

On 

Thursday, 10/27/2022 

ALT. DATE Friday, 10/28/2022 

At ****** 8 AM to 4PM****** 

For                               8 HOURS 

            

 

Be sure to draw water sufficient for your needs before shut off.  

For drinking and cooking purposes fill clean containers and fill 

the bathtub with water for toilet flushing.  If your supply runs 

low you are able to obtain water at our bottling station at 125 

Spring St.  You must bring your own containers.  The Water 

Department apologizes for any inconvenience this shut down has 

caused you 

 

The Water Department assumes no responsibility for damage on 

the premises as a result of the water being shut off. As a 

precaution against damage you can shut off the valve on your 

service pipe where it enters the house.  This valve is located 

between the water meter and the wall of the house.  You will not 

be notified when the water is on.  You can call us at 647-3201 to 

get an update if the water is not restored by the time indicated.  
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